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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL   
 

Dear LIS Parents/Guardians:   

The Intermediate school students have completed the their performance 
based assessments for both PARCC and AIR.  They worked really hard at tak-
ing these assessments on the computer.  The end of year section of these tests 
will be administered beginning the week of April 20th. Please see your student’s calendar in their 
STAR Binder for exact days and times that they will be tested. We are being told that we will not 
receive the  results of these tests until the beginning of next school year.   
 

The 3rd grade students will take the Reading OAA (paper  and pencil assessment on April 21st.  
The students took this assessment back in October and the state will take the higher of the two 
assessments scores as the final score.  The results of this test will be mailed home this summer. 
 

Due to the amount of calamity days the district has had to use this year, there will be an addi-
tional three days add to our school year.  The students last day of school for the 2014-2015 
school year will now be June 2nd. If there are further calamity days, they will also be added onto 
the June 2nd date.  Lets hope that is not the case and that April will bring us some warmer  

temperatures and sunny days. 

 

 
NEW THIS YEAR!  Report Cards  for the last quarter, will be mailed home on Wednes-
day, June 3, 2015.  Any student that still owes fees will not receive their report cards until 
those fees are paid. 

ATTENTION TO ALL STUDENTS  
We will place all of the “lost but found” items collected over the winter on tables located in the 3rd & 
4th grade hallway near the front entrance doors.  Please check the tables for any items you may have 
lost.  All unclaimed items will be donated to charity after April 17th.  

   

ATTENDANCE: 
If your child has a doctor’s appointment please bring in a slip from the doctor, so that the ab-
sence can be excused.  Thank You! 
 

 
Beginning on Monday, March 30, 2015 the track will be open to the public for   walking 
from 6:30 am - dusk. We encourage the community to take advantage of this opportunity and 
enjoy walking in comfort! 
 
  



Upcoming Events: 
 
April 1, 2015—Shorts can now be worn                    
          weather permitting 
 
April 2, 2015—Report Cards Go Home 
          4th Grade Band Recruiting at 
          1:15 pm in the Band Room  
 
April 3-6, 2015—Spring Break NO SCHOOL                      
      
April 7, 2015—School Resumes 
 
April 7 & 14, 2015—Math Masters until 5:00 pm. 
 
April 23, 2015—5th Grade Band Concert at  7:00 pm. 
 
April 29, 2015—Interims Go Home 
 
 
 


